
Summer Workshop for Young
String Musicians

2024

What: A workshop for string players from 1st through 12th grade who
       have played for at least one year and can read music.

Students are broken up into ensembles at the appropriate 
level for their playing ability.  Great motivator and warm-up
for the new school year!

When: August 12th through August 16th; Monday through Friday
only.
9 am – 11am   (One week only this year)

Where: First United Methodist Church    
110 E 7th St, Port Angeles

Free concert will be held in the sanctuary at 10am, Friday August
16th.

Cost: Tuition for the week is $50
(Scholarships are available)

To Preregister go to: morgan-ellis.us/ssw

For more information contact:

Your Public School orchestra teacher and/or

Traci Tyson
206-276-4041
tracileetyson7@gmail.com

mailto:tracileetyson7@gmail.com

